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Almost time to shop! 

 
Dear families, 

 
Our school’s Scholastic Book Fair is set to begin on Tuesday, May 3rd and run  

through until Friday, May 6th! Students will be scheduled a time on either Tuesday or 

Wednesday of that week to browse the many items offered by the book fair; books, 

posters, diaries, as well as “school tools” such as pens, pencils and erasers. Students 

will also have the opportunity to fill out a “wish list” to share with you at home. On 

Thursday and Friday, classes will be given a chance to come and shop! In addition, 

the book fair will be open to parents to come in and shop on Friday, May 6th from 

12:00 until 2:00pm.  

 

And don't forget! Even if you can't join us in the school, you can experience the joy of 

our Book Fair online by visiting our Virtual Book Fair Extension on the same dates! 
https://virtualbookfairs.scholastic.ca/pages/5159699 

 

  Share this link with Grandparents, too! Extended family can participate in the 

Virtual Book Fair Extension from the comfort of home. 

 
Remember, all purchases benefit our school and  

earn Rewards that can be redeemed for books 

and Education Resources for our  

classrooms and library. 

 
Thank you for participating in our 

Scholastic Book Fair! 

 
Happy Reading! 

https://virtualbookfairs.scholastic.ca/pages/5159699

